
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 

 
TO:  City Council 

 

FROM:  Robert Kiste 

 

DATE: June 11, 2020 

 

RE:  WatchGuard Video Sole Source Request 

 

 

Council approval is being requested for the sole source procurement of a 

new Video Management server from WatchGuard Video. The current 

systems has gone “End of Life” and is no longer supported.  

 

This sole source procurement request is necessitated by the desire to keep 

our entire support structure under the manufacture of the following systems: 

4RE In-Car Systems, High Fidelity Microphones, and VISTA wearable 

cameras.    

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

 

 
 


